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Question Time 

On-line courses currently bring an incentive pay component that will be discontinued under 

current plans. This incentive will affect tenured and tenure-track faculty, but more significantly 

will affect continuing lecturer who often were hired to teach these courses. While an “incentive,” 

the loss of this pay will mean many thousands less for these colleagues. What will happen to 

these incentive funds? Also, is the administration planning to address this functional pay loss for 

its valued continuing lecturers? 
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